
NEW APPOINTMENT OF ADAM HENRICH AT NYR 
 
The North York Rangers are thrilled to announce that Adam Henrich will be our new Director of Hockey 
Operations. 
With over 10 years of professional hockey experience, Adam was drafted by the Tampa Bay Lightning in 
the 2002 NHL draft and has represented Team Canada at the International level. Adam has extensive 
coaching and experience at the minor hockey level.  He also owns and operates Henrich Hockey where 
he focuses on player development and mentorship. He is the current Athletic Director at King Heights 
Academy.  
In addition to his hockey achievements, he attended Coventry University where he received his MBA. 
 
"I am thrilled to be a part of such a prestigious and historic organization. I am honoured to have the 
opportunity to help grow the North York Rangers brand and to continue to focus on the Rangers 
tradition of developing hockey players” 
 

 
 
 
 
We are thrilled to welcome Adam into the NYR/GPR family. We feel he understands our philosophy and 
supports the importance of our legacy. We are looking forward to his contribution in making NYR an 
Organization of choice and development for young hockey players. 
 


